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TO ALL YOUTH AMPUTEES

Most of you will know about our annual Give it a Go! event held at the same time as 
our National Conference.  This is when a group of young amputees (age 16-30) have a 
great time taking part in a variety of challenging activities and at the same time enjoy 
each other’s company.

This year’s GIAG is being held in Wellington on the 20-22 April, with Japanese Taiko 
drumming and white water rafting included in the planned activities.  We also join in with 
the National Conference where there are many interesting talks, people and suppliers 
to update us on the latest technology.

There is a limit on the number of participants and acceptance will be at the discretion 
of the organisers. The good news is that we will pay for your travel, accommodation and 
activity fees; you need to pay only for your meals.

A copy of the programme, application and registration form is available from the 
National Coordinator, or can be downloaded from our website (www.af.org.nz) or 
accessed through our Facebook page (Amputees New Zealand).

The application form must be returned by Saturday 17 March (late applications won’t 
be accepted), along with payment for your meals ($100) and (if you are not already a 
member) a $10 membership subscription to your local Amputee Society.  Note that we 
will book and pay for your air travel and that you will be asked to share a room.

If you have any questions, get in touch with Matt or Brooke

	 Matthew Bryson		       		  Brooke Donaldson
	 GIAG Coordinator		      		  GIAG Coordinator
	 mattbrysongg@gmail.com		  brookedonaldson@hotmail.com		       
	
                  or the National Coordinator (Lorraine Peacock) as above	     

WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU!

COME ON - GIVE IT A GO!

The NZ Artificial Limb Service believes this event is a great opportunity and is supportive 
of the Amputees Federation of NZ Inc.  Therefore they have sent you this letter on our 
behalf.


